Notes for the 2022 Annual HOA Meeting Presentation.

1. There is an established Neighborhood Watch group in OC with 14 members

2. The group is supported by the HPD West precinct and is a meeting place for all the
NW  groups that are in the west side of Huntsville.

3. The previous West Precinct Commander has been promoted to Deputy Police Chief.
4. The new Precinct Commander’s name in Cpt. Chris Riley.

5. Meetings at the West Precinct are on the 2" Tuesday of the month.

6. Officer Dillon Killingsworth is the dedicated for dealing with the Homeless and
incidents involving those with mental health and law enforcement issues. (There are others
that assist.)

7. Please see me if you are interested in joining.

Questions?



